
Week Beginning June 24th  

This half-term our topic is; ‘Minibeasts’ 

 

Literacy 

In our phonics sessions we will be are recapping on level 3 

sounds and level 4 adjacent constants. We will be practising 

reading words and sentences with these.  

 

In writing, we will be continuing our writing about The Very 

Hungry Caterpillar. We will be thinking of our own sentences to 

retell the story, and remembering to use our phonics to sound 

out and spell words.  

 

Mathematics 

We will be continuing our learning on number bonds to 10, and 

will be writing addition sentences to 10.  

 

Understanding the World 

We will be learning about spiders. We will be investigating the 

question- “How is a spider different to other minibeasts?” We 

will be learning lots of spider facts and learning about why they 

are important to look after our environment.  

 

Key Vocabulary  

Minibeast - A small creature without a back bone  

Insect - A creature that has 6 legs, 2 eyes & often has wings  

Habitat -A natural home of an animal 

Environment - The world in which we live 

Non-fiction - An information book that tells us about things 
 

    

 


